
Dear colleagues,  

 

As we announced, here are the updates about the Split/Mostar Euroclassica conference.  

 

By June 25 the representatives of only 7 member associations confirmed their arrival. This is, 

of course, not enough for a proper Euroclassica conference to take place. 

 

Apart from that, in Southeast Europe, the things with the pandemics are getting worse. After 

a few weeks without new cases, as a consequence of loosening the restrictions there is now a 

new, sharp rise, both in Croatia and in Bosnia and Herzegovina. The borders between the two 

countries are again temporarily closed and it becomes clear that over the course of summer 

the rules will change on a daily basis.  

 

In the light of all this, despite our wishes, we decided, with the support of the President of 

Euroclassica, to cancel the event for this year. The colleagues from Split and Mostar will be 

happy, dis iuuantibus, to host the conference in 2021. 

 

In order to manage the registration fees, we would like to ask all those who have paid to fill 

the short questionnaire on this link by July 31: https://forms.gle/CQVX5VWemyb973qK8. 

 

With best wishes,  

The organising committee 

 

Mostar/Split/Zagreb, June 27, 2020 

https://forms.gle/CQVX5VWemyb973qK8

